
ELECTIVE HOME EDUCATION (EHE) IN 
DARLINGTON
Tuesday 19 November 2024
Tuesday 4 February 2025 
1 - 2.30pm and 6 - 7.30pm via Microsoft Teams
This course is suitable for all governors

Governor Training 2024 - 2025

The number of young people registered as elective home education (EHE) is increasing 
across the country. This new course is an excellent opportunity for governors to learn 
more about the local picture in Darlington and what EHE means for young people, 
families, schools and the local authority. Delivered by Darlington Borough Council’s 
EHE Advisor, governors have the chance to develop a greater understanding about the 
processes and responsibilities of all those involved and know what to check back at 
school about their EHE young people.

Don’t delay, book today!
For more information and to book a place, please contact  

tara.mccormack@darlington.gov.uk


